Photo

It was a blackjack bluff at Zeta Chi’s Casino Night last week in the ASC Graf Lounge.  Fraternities and sororities at TLU continue their rush activities this week. 
(Photo by Ryan Brown) 
News

For the second consecutive year, the TLU Student-Athlete Advisory Committee joins every SAAC group within the American Southwest Conference in the “Make a Change in 14 Days” loose coin campaign for charity.

TLU’s SAAC, in a coordinated effort with the Guadalupe Valley Electric Cooperative (GVEC), will use coins collected to support local families that need help in meeting their electrical bills. 
Arrangements are in place to collect change (coins) from various locations on the TLU campus and at TLU home basketball games on Feb. 7 and Feb. 9.  Basketball fans can be on the lookout for “ASC Get Hoops” give-away T-shirts at the Feb. 7 and Feb 9 home games.

Last year, the 15 conference SAAC groups combined to raise $2,716.12 for charity.

Conference-wide information about “Make a Change in 14 Days,” as well as pictures from SAAC groups in action can be found at: www.ASCsports.org.

Professional activities

Dr. Norm Beck, professor of theology and department chair, was the guest presenter at the Dec. 19, 2007 meeting of the Seguin Sunrise Lions Club with the topic: "Economic and Political Implications in the Biblical Christmas Texts."  He also was the speaker at the Dr. Martin Luther King Jr. gathering at Central Park in Seguin, Jan. 21, prior to the MLK Symbolic March.  His topic there was "What Would Martin Luther King Urge Us to Do If He Were Speaking Here Today?"

The recently published book by Dr. Beck, “Blessed to be a Blessing to Each Other: Jews, Muslims, and Christians as Children of Abraham in the Middle East,” arrived this past Wednesday.  Copies are available in the TLU Bookstore.

Hellos and good-byes
December graduate Jayme Reiss joins TLU as the new assistant softball coach, and Thomas Stout is a new multi-skilled maintenance tech for facility services. Welcome!
Good luck to Stephen Skinner, writer/prospect researcher in the development department. His last day will be Wednesday, Jan. 30.  Katheryne Grahn, TLU’s head women’s basketball coach, has resigned. She will finish the 2007-08 season as the Bulldogs’ head coach.

